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Hello.  My name is Madaline White, and I’m a junior at Pendleton High School. I 
have been involved in the Pendleton FFA Chapter for three years now, and I am 
currently serving my second year as the chapter secretary.  The Pendleton FFA, 
as well as my vet and animal science classes, allow me to explore my interests 
educationally while still preparing me for a future career.  After high school, I 
plan on attending the University of Idaho to pursue a degree in livestock 
nutrition.  Thank you, Pendleton FFA, and Go Bucks! 
 


